
 

 

 

 

 
MEMO 
 
 
TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
 School Board Members 
 
FROM: Floyd Smith 
 
DATE: March 28, 2018 
 
RE: Board Approval – Instructional Materials for Science K-12, 2018-2023 
 April 5, 2018 School Board Meeting 
 
 
 
In the School Board Meeting on February 15, 2018 you approved the advertisement 
for public hearing to adopt Instructional Materials for Science K–12 for 2018-2023. 
This public hearing has been advertised as required.  
 
It is requested that in the School Board Meeting on April 5, 2018, that approval is 
granted for the adoption of the Instructional Materials for Science, K-12 for 2018-
2023 following the public hearing. 
 
 
 

 


